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Dear sir or Madam, 
 
Please, don’t do the same mistake as in France. I am a French person living in 
Australia and I know the issues of nuclear waste. 
 
Nuclear waste should be moved as little as possible, and should be stored above 
ground close to the point of production, close to centres of nuclear expertise and 
infrastructure. The Lucas Heights nuclear agency ANSTO is by far the biggest 
single source of the waste, and all the relevant organisations have acknowledged 
that ongoing waste storage at Lucas Heights is a viable option — the Australian 
Nuclear Science and Technology Organisation, the Australian Radiation Protection 
and Nuclear Safety Agency, the Australian Nuclear Association and even Mr 
Ferguson's own department. Additionally, requiring ANSTO to store its own waste is 
the best — and perhaps the only — way of focussing the Organisation's collective 
mind on the importance of waste minimisation principles. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
 
Regards 
 
Flavie Moloney 
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